



Resignation

1 message

Sonia Shah <soniashahnatick@gmail.com>

Wed, Feb 27, 2019 at 11:59 AM

To: ddonovan@natickma.org

Cc: Jemma Lambert <jlambert@natickma.org>

Hi Donna,

I regretfully would like to inform you that I need to resign from the Natick Community Services Advisory Committee. I recently started a new job and am no longer able to make the regular monthly meetings. It is a wonderful committee and I hope to stay involved in others ways. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you, Sonia Shah